
                Residential Substance Use Treatment 
     Igniting hope, passion and purpose. 
     1915 E. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.                 512-464-1250 

 

A New Entry, Inc. is committed to protecting and respecting the privacy and personal information of its 

donors. When a donor makes a donation via A New Entry, Inc.’s secure website (anewentry.org), the 

following information will be collected: 

• Contact Information: Name, organization, business, complete mailing address, phone 

number, and email address 

• Payment Information: billing address, credit card number, and credit card expiration 

• You will be asked how you heard about A New Entry, Inc.  

• You will be asked if you would like to receive updates from A New Entry, Inc. 

All donations are processed through Paypal Pro who authorizes, captures, and settles all donation 

transactions. Your information will be stored in NeonCRM database software, which you will have an 

option to create an account for and access your donor statements. You are not required to create an 

account to give.  

The contact information you provide A New Entry, Inc. is for internal use only and will never be shared 

with other parties. A New Entry, Inc. will only use donor contact information to process contributions, 

send a gift recognition letter for tax purposes, and communicate A New Entry, Inc. updates, events, and 

fundraising appeals. 

A New Entry, Inc. will recognize donors in name only in A New Entry, Inc.’s annual report. Donors will 

be allowed to remove their name from our mail/email distribution list by opting out. 

Under no circumstances will A New Entry, Inc. share, trade, or sell any form of donor information to 

other non-profit organizations, third-party events and vendors, or business entities. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kali.gossett@anewentry.org or call (512) 464-1250 Ext 131.  

***Currently we can only accepting donations from: TX, AZ, WY, ID, MT, MT, SD,NE, IA, IN, 

VT, DE. 

 


